

Hunter College High School Parent Teacher Association

71 East 94th St. New York, NY 10128

March 8, 2016

Allen Golan Chief Operating Officer Schleppers Moving & Storage 920 East 149th Street Bronx, NY 10455

Dear Allen:

On behalf of the Hunter College High School PTA, we write to thank Schleppers Moving for donating moving services to our school in November and facilitating the delivery of the 14 ping pong tables to NYC public schools, including ours, last week. With your help, we were able to accept three ping pong tables that had been donated to Hunter. Many thanks especially to Felicia Diaram-Baksh for her assistance.

Our students are thrilled to have the tables and are now planning their first school-wide table tennis tournament.

Sincerely,

Paul Radvany

PTA Co-President

Michele Weisman

PTA Co-President

cc. Ben Nisbet, Executive Director, AYTTO Neil Potter, Hunter Athletic Director